
 

Florida Department of Transportation 

RON DESANTIS 

GOVERNOR 
605 Suwannee Street 

Tallahassee, FL  32399-0450 

KEVIN J. THIBAULT, P.E. 

SECRETARY 

 

www.fdot.gov 

 

For Immediate Release 

August 9, 2019 

Contact: Bianca Speights (904) 360-5471 

Bianca.speights@dot.state.fl.us 

I-295 New Kings Road Ramp Closures Scheduled Sunday and Monday Nights 
 

Jacksonville, Fla. – As part of the Florida Department of Transportation’s resurfacing improvements on 

New Kings Road (State Road 15) from Edgewood Avenue to Trout River Boulevard, the northbound and 

southbound I-295 New Kings Road/U.S. 1 exit ramps will be closed, Sunday, August 11 and Monday, 

August 12 each night from 7 p.m. to 7 a.m. for roadway paving, weather and unforeseen circumstances 

permitting.  

The I-295 New Kings Road/U.S. 1 southbound exit ramp (Exit 28A) will be closed Sunday, August 11 

from 7 p.m. to 7 a.m. Motorists will detour via New Kings Road/U.S. 1 (Exit 28B). 

The I-295 northbound New Kings Road/U.S. 1 exit ramp (Exit 28B) will be closed Monday, August 12 

from 7 p.m. to 7 a.m. Motorists will detour via New Kings Road/U.S. 1 (Exit 28A). 

Single lane closures will also be in place on I-295 at New Kings Road. Drivers are encouraged to adhere 

to the posted speed limit and proceed with caution while traveling through construction zones. 

Duval Asphalt Products Inc. was selected to complete the $10 million improvements by fall 2019, 

weather and unforeseen circumstances.  
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